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Dear Committee, 
                                Abortion Law Reform
 
As Victorian citizens, where we already have liberal laws allowing abortion right up to
 birth, I strongly oppose any introduction of such laws in Queensland.
 
Here some two or three hundred fully grown babies have recently been aborted just
 before birth, which is a crime beyond belief.  The same will happen in Queensland
 following the introduction of such a draconian law, despite the fact that babies can be
 kept alive after 20 weeks gestation.
 
As a consequence of the contraceptive mentality, with its many practical failures leading to
 abortions, our society is being drastically depleted  to the extent that even adoption of
 children is now virtually impossible.
 
Therefore we strongly object to this proposed bill.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Dr. Thomas and Susanne Kalotas
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